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As a current Taxi licence holder I am appalled that Uber has been allowed to operate
 without any of the fees that we owners have to pay! If this is allowed to proceed it will be
 the end of licences for all businesses: 
     Will new hotels be allowed to open and not have to pay a Liquor licence? Same as
 Uber!

 Will Childcare centres be allowed to open without licences? Same as Uber!
      Will restaurants  be allowed  to open without Food and Beverage licenses?  Same as
 Uber
     Why has this not come up in the debate? If the government says Uber is operating
 illegally, why are still being allowed to continue ?
     We are not talking about pennies for our licences! If our licences are no longer in use,
 many of us will lose our Superannuation and be forced to apply for the pension.!!

 PLEASE make Uber conform like all other businesses that require by LAW, to have a
 licence.

      Thank you
 Patricia Grove 

YELLOW TAXI LICENCE OWNER 
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